
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Bureau of Contract Administration to report to the Energy, Climate Change, 
and Environmental Justice Committee on whether environmental performance is used as 
a criterion in comparing bids and, if not, how it would be possible to make it one of the 
criteria. The report should discuss which environmental performance metrics could be 
used in the contracting process.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


